
January 11, 2021 

Notice of company name change 

 

Our company celebrated its 60th anniversary on January 11, 2021. We would like 

to express our sincere gratitude for your support and guidance. 

On January 11, 2021, the 60th anniversary of our founding, NUC Corporation 

changed its name to ENEOS NUC Corporation. 

As a member of the ENEOS Group, we will continue to offer products and services 

that meet the true needs of our customers and strive to be the most trusted and 

chosen company in the high-performance polyethylene product industry of Asia 

Pacific. Your continued patronage is greatly appreciated. 

 

In addition, to reflect the company name change, our website URL has changed to 

the one shown below. If you have the previous site registered to your browser’s 

favorites or bookmarks, please update the URL. We apologize for any 

inconvenience this may bring. 

 

New website URL: https://www.eneos-nuc.co.jp 

 

 


